
 
From: Lisa Scarsella   
Sent: Monday, June 5, 2023 6:38 PM 
To: Distrib- City Clerk <city.clerk@cityofsanrafael.org>; Mayor Kate <kate.colin@cityofsanrafael.org> 
Subject: Vote no on the Police Advisory and Accountability Committee Resolution 
 
Hello Mayor Kate and city council members, 
 
Although I am late to get my comment into the meeting notes for tonight, I still want to email you and 
urge strongly that you vote no on the resolution as worded. We support the People's Plan, which is 
designed and proposed by a multiracial group of local community residents and leaders, many of whom 
have lived experiences with San Rafael Police Department's law enforcement system and its abusive 
practices. The People's Plan represents a more robust, authentic and transformative way to not only 
improve SRPD's system of accountability, but also lays the groundwork to transform its department's 
systems and culture in a meaningful and long-lasting way.  
 
Thanks for listening - please do more listening, and VOTE NO. 
 
Lisa Scarsella (she/her) 
more about pronouns 

 
  
'It is easier to build strong children than to repair broken men' - Frederick Douglass 
 




